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MEMORANDUM TO:  The File  
 
THROUGH:   Brendan Quinn  

Program Manager 
      AD/CVD Operations, Office III 

FROM:   Deborah Cohen  
International Trade Compliance Analyst 

     AD/CVD Operations, Office III 
 
RE:   Less-Than-Fair-Value Investigation of Crystalline Silicon 

Photovoltaic Cells, Whether or Not Assembled into Modules, from 
Vietnam 

 
SUBJECT:   Clarification of Q&V Questionnaire  
 
The revised quantity and value questionnaire issued on May 20, 20241 included an inadvertent 
error in Attachment 1 in requesting that parties provide the total quantity in watts and total value 
(in U.S. dollars of all sales to the United States) during the period April 1, 2023, through March 
31, 2024.  We hereby clarify that the date range identified was incorrect and parties should 
provide the total quantity in watts and total value (in U.S. dollars of all sales to the United States) 
during the period of investigation otherwise referenced, i.e., October 1, 2023 through March 
31, 2024. 
 
Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact Deborah Cohen at 
Deborah.Cohen@trade.gov. 

 
1 See Memo “Extension of Due Date to Respond to Quantity and Value (Q&V) Questionnaire and Revision to Q&V 
Questionnaire,” dated May 20, 2024. 
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